
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 1st December 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have  been work-

ing really hard adding two-digit numbers 

and now they are starting to be able to 

apply it in different situations. They have 

also started working on subtracting one-

digit numbers so this would be a great 

thing to help them with at home. In Eng-

lish, we have been working in role to write 

postcards as if we are Anna Hibiscus on 

holiday.  

Next week, we are going to be continuing 

to look at subtraction and moving on to 

subtracting multiples of ten for example 

32-20. In English, the children are going 

to be writing rainforest poems and in sci-

ence we are continuing to learn about liv-

ing things. We are also going to be having 

a visitor come  in to talk to the children 

all about Christmas and the nativity.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Minahil 

2Franklin:  Esther 

2Newton: Ritaj 


